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NOTIFICATION 
 

This is for information to all concerned that New Experiment on "Use of Thin Layer 
Chromatography for Lipid Separation" will be conducted on September 26, 2024 from 11 am 
onwards, under the DBT STAR COLLEGE SCHEME. This new experiment will be an 
interdisciplinary initiative jointly organized by Department of Botany, Chemistry and 
Zoology.  
 

Heads of Departments of Botany, Chemistry, Conservation Biology, Geology, Mathematics, 
Physics and Zoology and Departmental Coordinators under the DBT STAR COLLEGE SCHEME 
are requested to inform all interested students of their respective departments to actively participate 
in the aforementioned event on the scheduled date and time. The new experiment will be conducted in 
the DBT STAR COLLEGE SCHEME laboratory (Third Floor, Main Academic Building) at Department of 
Chemistry. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Nivedita Acharjee Principal 
Coordinator,  DBT STAR COLLEGE SCHEME Durgapur Government College 

Durgapur Government College 

 

 

 
Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to 

1. Departmental Coordinators of all participating departments of DBT STAR COLLEGE 

SCHEME 

2. Departments of  Botany, Chemistry, Conservation Biology, Geology, Mathematics, Physics 

and Zoology 

3. For uploading to the College Website 

4. Notice Book, Office of the Principal 

 


